

Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School

Head Teacher – Hazel Spinks William Booth Road, King's Lynn Norfolk PE30 4RR Telephone: 01553 774666

Email: office@fairstead.norfolk.sch.uk

Monday 4th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

## Class photographs - Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> March 2019

On Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> March we will be having Class Photographs taken. As many of you will know the law around Data Protection changed in May 2018. The photo consent form we have asked you to complete recently does not cover class photos. We therefore need you to sign the attached form giving your permission for your child to be included in the group photograph.

We need to point out that if you consent to your child/children being included, then the photo could be owned by other parents and inevitably displayed in other people's homes. We ask that the photo is not reproduced and put on social media. The photo will also be available for viewing by our parents and carers on the photograph company's website although a password will be required.

As a leaving gift for the Year 6 children they will be given an end of year leavers book, each child will get a page of stickers to stick in the other children's books therefore we need further permission if you are happy for this to happen.

If we do not have this consent form returned, your child will not be included in their class photo.

Please return this form as soon as possible and by Monday, 18th March at the latest.

Yours sincerely

Hazel Spinks Headteacher

## 







